
HAPPY HALLOWEEN PARADE                                                                                                                                 

An Annual Scott School Student Council Activity 

 

* October 31, 2016 @ 8:15am * Main 
Walkway * Lead by the PTA * 

Everyone is invited to join in the fun as the 

Halloween Parade passes by! 

Only positive spirited characters will be 

allowed - - 

NO BLOOD, GORE, or WEAPONS of any kind.  

Also, in consideration of recent events,  

we would appreciate it if everyone would refrain from wearing scary 
clown costumes. 

Have fun, be safe, and have a Happy Halloween!!!      

 
 

 


